
 

 

 

BRS RESOURCES ANNOUNCES RESIGNATION OF DIRECTOR 

VANCOUVER, BC – October 21, 2021 – BRS RESOURCES LTD. (the “Company”) (TSX.V: BRS.H) 
announces the resignation of Sharon Lewis as a director of the Company effective as of October 20, 2021 
and the resignation of Christopher Haga as a director of the Company effective as of June 2, 2019.  The 
Company thanks Ms. Lewis and Mr. Haga for their services and wishes them all the best in their future 
endeavors. 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Byron Coulthard 
President and CEO 
Phone: 604.657.7004 

For further information, please contact Byron Coulthard at 604.657.7004 or by email at 
byron@shawcable.com. 

 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of 
the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this news release. 

 


